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• Issues requiring action by the Region 3 Committee or ExCom 
o No new issues 

 

• Success/Opportunities for Engaging the Member, Volunteer, Non-Member, Public 
o Our Section Newsletter, the IEEE Melbourne Section Space Coast Signal, will be sent out at the 

beginning of February in preparation for our Section Meeting on Feb. 8, 2023.  This will be our 
first Section meeting of the year 

 
o Our Section meetings are currently scheduled for even months, on the second Wednesday of 

the month 
 

o Early in the year, but we have been working with the local universities to assure that we can get 
organized, after COVID, and start working with FIT and the three composes of EFSC for Student 
Chapter engagement.  Thus far, we have concrete plans with FIT and ongoing communications 
with the Palm Bay Campus of EFSC  

 

o We will be discussing next meetings and events at our meeting next month 
 

• Notable section activities (Positive and Negative) 
o We had a great 2022!  We were supported financially by several Chapter/Groups and were able 

to get the word out to our community.  We are also welcoming participation by the community 
members who have an interest in IEEE and some are interested in joining.  I have not seen a 
membership as SUPPORT or AUXILIARY member and will be asking about this as I believe that 
we can increase our community reach, participation and membership by having these 
membership levels available 

 
 

Raul Ortega 

IEEE Melbourne Section Chair 

rortega@ieee.org 

Cell: (321) 474-4508 


